
Meeting Minutes
Personnel Committee
March 13, 2006, 6:04 p.m.
City Water Department, 300 Bliss AvenuePresent: Chairman Molski; Alderpersons Barber, Hanson, Robinson, Wiza
Also Present: Comptroller-Treasurer Schlice; Directors Schrader, Halverson, Euclide, Gardner; Chief Morris; Captain Ruder; Chief Barnes; Clerk 
Moe; Assessor Kuehn; Peggy Rentz; Alderpersons Moore, Trzebiatowski, Barr, Walther, Stroik; Jeremy Slowinski; Mike Phillips; Jami Gebert - Main 
Street Manager; Kareen Everman; Gene Kemmeter - Portage County Gazette
Chairman Molski called the meeting to order.
Index of these Minutes:
1. Request to hire limited term employee - Parks Department.
2. Request to fill vacancy - Parks Department.

Personnel Specialist Jakusz stated that Mayor Wescott has reviewed and approved both requests on tonight's agenda.

1. Request to hire limited term employee - Parks Department.
Alderman Robinson moved, Alderman Wiza seconded all ayes to approve hiring a limited term employee in the Parks Department for the period of 
April 14, 2006 through June 1, 2006.

2. Request to fill vacancy - Parks Department.
Per the memo included in the packet, Director Schrader is requesting permission to fill the Secretary II position which will become vacant on June 
3, 2006 due to the retirement of Carole Francel.
Chairman Molski moved, Alderman Hanson seconded, all ayes to approve refilling the upcoming vacancy of Secretary II in the Parks Department.
Alderman Robinson voiced his thanks to Carole for her 30 years of service to the City of Stevens Point.

Meeting adjourned 6:06 p.m.
The meeting minutes reproduced on this website are derived from the computer files used to produce the official minutes for the City of Stevens 
Point, but are unofficial. The minutes on this web site cannot be certified under s. 889.08, Wis. Stats., and cannot be considered prima facie 
evidence under s. 889.04, Wis. Stats. Certain tables, maps, and other documents that are a part of the official minutes are not included in the files 
reproduced on this website. Please consult the printed minutes, available in the City Clerk's Office, for the official text. The decisions made by City 
of Stevens Point boards, committees, and commissions (other than the Police & Fire Commission) are advisory only and are not binding on the city 
until affirmed at a meeting of the Common Council. Some of the minutes on this web site might not be approved by the Common Council as of 
today.
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